
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: North Hills West Neighborhood Council 
Name: Linda Erdman 
Phone Number: 
Email: lerdman@nhwnc.net 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(10) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 03/16/2023 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 05/08/2023 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 23-0002-S29 
Agenda Date: 03/16/2023 
Item Number: 15 
Summary: The North Hills West Neighborhood Council supports Council File 23-0002-S29
prohibiting sales of motor vehicles with un-etched catalytic converters. The North Hills West
Neighborhood Council supports the City Council Resolution in support of Senate Bill 55 (Umberg)
which seeks to strengthen the laws preventing the theft of catalytic converters by requiring that the
vehicle identification number (VIN) be engraved on the sale of both new and used vehicles.
Approved at the North Hills West Neighborhood Council General Board Meeting of March 16,
2023. 
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